
December 7, 2024 

Michelle Kaltenberg 
Co-Superintendent 
Columbus Utilities 
PO Box 228 
Columbus, WI 53925 

Dear Michelle, 

As we approach this holiday season filled with gratitude and celebration, it brings me great joy to 
present an American Public Power Association Mutual Aid Commendation to Columbus Utilities. 
The Mutual Aid Commendation was established in 2018 to recognize public power utilities that 
have answered the call for assistance and aided another community in restoring power to its 
customers.

Mutual aid is at the heart of what public power does, and the public power community thanks 
you for stepping up to help a neighbor in need—whether they are next door or thousands of 
miles away.

Enclosed is a sample news release that you may wish to use in publicizing your commendation. 
If you have questions or would like assistance, please contact us at 
MutualAid@PublicPower.org.

On behalf of the more than 2,000 public power utilities we represent, and with warm holiday 
wishes, please accept my thanks.

Wishing you a happy holiday season,

Scott Corwin 
President & CEO 

mailto:MutualAid@PublicPower.org

